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Note: The contractor will likely be working on the East side of Cedar Street for the next couple of weeks. 
Please continue to keep an eye out for workers crossing the road or working near the lane closure. While 
there is no set time for them to switch over to start the West side, we anticipate it being in early October 
sometime. Look for more updates as it gets closer.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Concrete Paving 
The contractor has nearly completed all the concrete paving 
for year 1 of the project. In the next couple of weeks, they 
will work on getting Third Street and South Street wrapped 
up. Everyone is working hard to get the last two 
intersections open as quickly as possible.  

Driveways, Sidewalks, and Side Streets 
Over the next couple weeks, the contractor will 
continue working on the East side of Cedar 
Street. They will be busy working on constructing 
the Recreational Trail between First Street and 
Third Street. Topsoil and other backfill material 
will then be placed in the green spaces before 
final seeding.  


